
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 521 
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting 
3 East Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee, 
 
I think that Graduate Assistant are doing a lot for the university of Maryland communities 
(faculties and students). I believe that we should have the right to social security benefits and 
others thing that we are not granted right now.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Myriam Cisse 
Teaching Assistant 
University of Maryland, College Park 
3420 toledo terrace, Hyattsville, Maryland 20782 
 

Submitted by Fearless Student Employees 
on behalf of witness.




